In 2016 and 2017 those listed below made donations in support of two legacy
projects of the Park Warden Service Alumni Society. The projects include the cairn
with bronze plaque, and the book The Ya Ha Tinda: A Home Place. Thank you to
the people and organizations that made these legacy projects possible:

Gordon Anderson Larry Harbidge Terry Skjonsberg in memory of
T.S. Anderson Dennis Herman Earl Skjonsberg
Gord Antoniuk Alice Hermanrude David Skjonsberg in memory
Peter Applejohn | Robert Hermanrude of Earl Skjonsberg
Rob Ashburne“ % 4 Rick Blackwood Dan Reive
ColleenBaldlﬁ‘g | Karsten Heuer Bob Reside
Lawrenc — - Jack Holroyd Colleen Reynolds
Rick Bl kw od . : Beverly Hunter David Reynolds
- Doug B 1 ). "' . . Perry Jacobsc Gordon Rutherford
' Irstre T Neil Schroeder
Brian Sheehan
Greg Slatter
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The Park Warden Service Alumni Society also thanks the Province of Alberta for a research

grant received from the Historical Resources Foundation, Heritage Preservation Partnership

Program funded by the Alberta Lottery Fund. g
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Letters of support for the grant application were recei\'léd\; frdm The Whyte Museum of the
Canadian Rockies, Stockmen’s Memorial Foundation, Cochrane Historical Society, Sundre







